
Midcoast Community Council
 

January 11, 2006  
Notice of Cancellation 

The MCC Regular Meeting scheduled for Wednesday January 11, 2006 has 
been cancelled.  For any questions or comments please contact Geoffrey 

Davis at (650) 728-3001 

Council Members

  
Geoffrey Davis 
Chair 
(650) 728-89728 
Geoff_davis@montara.com  

Gael Erickson 
Vice-Chair 
(650) 726-4416 
Gael_e@earthlink.net  

Kathryn Slater-Carter 
Treasurer 
(650) 728-5449 
kathryn@sonic.net  

Terri Green 
Secretary  

Sara Bassler 
sarabassler@earthlink.net  

Howard Lieberman 
(650) 712-0428 
hlieberman@cogswell.edu  

John Weston 
Jmatthew.weston@gmail.com   

Standing Committees

  

Parks and Recreation 
Gael Erickson, Chair  

Planning and Zoning/ 
Public Works 
Sara Bassler, Chair  

Forms of Government 
Howard Leiberman, Chair  

An elected Municipal Advisory Council to the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors  
Serving the residents of El Granada, Miramar, Montara, Moss Beach and Princeton. 

Post Office Box 64, Moss Beach, California 94038-0064 
Office FAX: (650) 728-2129 
http://mcc.sanmateo.org 
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